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February 2024SAVE THE DATE

COMING LATER THIS MONTH

MESSAGE FROM THE
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

2024 is a Leap Year which makes February 29 an
extra day of the year.

Let’s take advantage of this bonus day by doing
charitable acts of kindness for others. We can celebrate
a “Leap Day of Kindness” in many positive ways such
as donating clothing and personal care items to a local
shelter or by sending a handwritten note card to
someone special. The possibilities of kindness acts
are endless.

A random act of kindness is a selfless way of
extending goodness without expecting anything in
return. It is a good deed that is truly the embodiment of
compassion and caring. Please submit your act of
kindness suggestions to Barbara Lovelace to help make
“Leap Day of Kindness” a rewarding experience.

February is a perfect month for residents and staff to
spread the kindness on leap day and lots of love on
Valentine’s Day.

MANAGEMENT TEAM

TRUDY SIMMONS - Executive Director
PETER PAKURIS - Marketing Director
KRIS WILLIAMS - Nursing Director
GEORGE GAUNT - Culinary Director
BARBARA LOVELACE - Lifestyle Director
ANDREW SWEENEY - Maintenance Director
CELIA LAUREANO - Housekeeping Director
CHAD OWENS - Physical Therapy Director
SHERI MARCUM - Business Office Manager



HELLO 2024

Dr. Jon Jackson & Barbara Lovelace

Marilyn Sullivan & Dorothy Lebo

David Braddish

New Year’s Eve ball dropping party.

Kathy McMinn & Fran Grisley

Lois Carr

Irene Rostine

Mike & Marie Helland

Nancy Fleet



Diane Kaye & Ron Fogel

Rosemary Wolfe

2/3 Ann Stoothoff
2/11 Pat Barnes
2/13 Glenda Villanueva
2/13 Howard Sibley
2/14 George Hawk
2/15 Marie Helland
2/16 Donna Phillips
2/24 Joyce McGraw
2/28 Kathy McMinn
2/29 Rita Richards

STAFF BIRTHDAYS
2/3.. Amber Boyce
2/8.. Magdalene Boyd
2/17 Jocelyn Burns
2/20 Brandy Strohm

Barbara Ruskin

Sharkey & Janet Thomas

Stephanie Rij & Pauline Munn

Pat Barnes, Pat Kreiger, and George
Phillips

EMPLOYEE OF
THE MONTH

DIANA BRECOUNT joined
our housekeeping team in
September and has quickly
gained the love and admiration
of everyone she encounters. She
feels the residents and staff are
friendly and so positive to
be around.

Born and raised in Iowa,
Diana misses living there. Prior
to moving to Florida, she had a
very sweet job in Iowa - it was in
a cookie factory!

Diana and her husband live
in South Daytona. She has two
adult children, six grands, and
one great-grandchild.

Congratulations, Diana.

Karaoke with Kathy McMinn, Suzanne
Walker, and Joyce McGraw



Enjoying “Wine Down Wednesday” by the fire pit are Pat Barnes, Fran Grisley, Kathy Santi, Trudy Simmons, Sheri Marcum, and Jon Jackson.

The “Lunch Bunch” is on the road again to another culinary experience; Rosemary Wolfe, Florence Mika, Janet Vacchiano, Kate Eichler,
Nancy Moetz, Kathy Hawk, Nancy Fleet, Jean Dexter, Fran Grisley, Barbara Ruskin, and David Tanajes.
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